NOTICE OF COMPLETION
ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT

PROPOSED SUBDIVISION PART OF GREEN
CASTLE ESTATE, ROBIN'S BAY, ST. MARY

COMMENTS OF THE PUBLIC ARE INVITED

Green Castie Estate Ltd. has retained Environmental Management
Consultants Caribbean Ltd. to conduct an EIA study on the
proposed subdivision of part of Green Caslie Estate, Robin's Bay,
St. Mary. A Draft Final EIA report has been completed and is now
available for review by the relevant government agencies and
interested members of the public. A review of this study will be the
basis upon which the NRCA will make a decision to grant a permit
or nol. The repert is available for public inspection at:

+ The NEPA Documentation Centre, 11 Caledonia Ave, Kingston 5
Monday - Friday 8am. to4 p.m

+ The Annotto Bay Branch Library, Main Sireet, Annotto Bay,
St Mary Monday - Friday 9 am. to 5 p.m. and Saturday 9am. to4 pm.
« hitp:/Awvww.nepa.gov.jm/eias/Pages/curr_eia.asp

A PUBLIC PRESENTATION IS SCHEDULED FOR
'THURSDAY, MAY 2, 2013 AT 5:30 PM
AT ROBIN'S BAY PRIMARY SCHOOL, ROBIN'S BAY,

You may submit your comments on the EIA report up to thirty (30)
days after the public presentation addressed to the Manager
Applications Secretariat Branch, Green Castie Estate, National
Environment and Planning Agency, 10 Caledonia Ave., Kingston 5,
Tel: (876) 754-7540 or e-mail: applications@nepa.gov.jm




